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Rodriguez Votes to Approve GOP Middle Class Tax Cut 

 

MADISON – State Representative Jessie Rodriguez, R-Oak Creek, joined her colleagues today, 

voting to approve the GOP Middle Class Tax Cut that will provide $340 million in tax relief for 

families throughout Wisconsin.  

 

“The Middle Class Tax Cut proposal provides real relief to hardworking middle class families in 

Wisconsin without raising taxes on anyone else to pay for it,” said Rodriguez. “A tax cut for 

many should not result in a tax increase on others.” 

 

Assembly Bill 4 uses the GOP surplus to deliver Gov. Evers’ campaign promise to families 

across Wisconsin.  

 

In contrast, the governor’s tax proposal would raise taxes by more than $500 million on 

manufacturers and farmers. 

 

“After cutting $8 billion in taxes since 2010, our revenues continue to grow and the state has a 

$2.4 billion budget surplus,” said Rodriguez. “Responsible budgeting by Republicans will allow 

Gov. Evers to fulfill a major campaign promise he made to voters last fall.” 

 

The Assembly GOP proposal reduces the tax liability for nearly two million people in 

Wisconsin. Roughly three quarters of the tax cut will benefit filers making between $30,000 and 

$100,000. 

 

“I’m proud of the work my colleagues and I have accomplished to continue finding innovative 

ways to drive down taxes over the last eight years. I hope the governor’s administration will 

agree with this commonsense proposal that gives the surplus money back to the taxpayers of 

Wisconsin.” 
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